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To the Senate Committee On Finance and Revenue: 

 

I'm writing in support of the Pause Act, SB 681. 

 

My husband and I live in Portland, OR. We've lived here since 2009, and we're not 

planning on leaving anytime soon. As someone who loves Oregon's green 

landscapes, beautiful mountains and bodies of water, and moderate climate, I urge 

you to support SB 681. 

 

In the scope of human history, this is a crucial moment to limit our reliance on fossil 

fuels. Whatever we can do to support a transition to clean, sustainable energy, we 

need to do it now. SB 681 is an important step in that process.  

 

Thank you for your time and for your service to the people of Oregon, 

Laura Nash 


